
 BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
 
 
In the Matter of Commission’s  : 
Investigation of Cobra Pipeline   : Case No.20-1613-PL-COI 
Company, LTD’s Tariff No. 2  : 
 
 

CONFIRMATION OF DELIVERY  
 
On October 21, 2020, the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”) issued an 

order, in Case No. 20-1613-PL-COI (“Order”), that suspended Cobra Pipeline Co., LTD’s 

(“Cobra’s” or the “Company’s”) Tariff No. 2 (“Tariff”).  The Order also directed Cobra to send a 

“letter of notice” (“Notice”) to its customers by October 30, 2020 informing the customers that: 

(1) the Tariff was suspended by the Commission; and (2) the Commission has initiated an 

investigation regarding the Tariff’s rate. 

On or about October 27, 2020, Cobra submitted a draft of the proposed Notice to the 

Commission’s Jennifer Mocniak, a Commission employee in the Service Monitoring and 

Enforcement Department, Reliability and Service Division, for approval.  Ms. Mocniak approved 

Cobra’s Notice on or about October 28, 2020.  Cobra then delivered a copy of the Notice and the 

Commission’s Order to its customer on or about October 30, 2020 by U.S. Mail and electronic 

mail. 

  



Respectfully submitted, 
 

        /s/ Justin M. Dortch   
      Michael D. Dortch (0043897) 
      Justin M. Dortch (00900048)      
      KRAVITZ, BROWN, & DORTCH, LLC 
      65 East State Street, Suite 200 
      Columbus, Ohio 43215 
      Phone (614) 464-2000 
      Fax: (614) 464-2002 
      E-mail: mdortch@kravitzllc.com 
         jdortch@kravitzllc.com  
 
      Attorneys for Respondent 
      COBRA PIPELINE COMPANY, LTD. 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

The PUCO’s e-filing system will serve notice of this filing upon counsel for the parties 
and the Staff of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio.   Further, I hereby certify that a true 
and accurate copy of the foregoing was served upon counsel for the parties this May 11, 2021, by 
electronic mail: 

Kari D. Hehmeyer    Werner L. Margard III 
N. Trevor Alexander    Assistant Attorney General 
Mark T. Keaney     Office of the Ohio Attorney General 
Benesch Friedlander Coplan & Aronoff 30 East Broad Street 
41 S. High Street    16th Floor 
Suite 2600     Columbus, Ohio 43215 
Columbus, Ohio 43215    werner.margard@ohioattorneygeneral.com  

           khehmeyer@beneschlaw.com  
talexander@beneschlaw.com 
mkeaney@beneschlaw.com 
 
 
 
   

         
         /s/ Justin M. Dortch   
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